
Worship With Us 
 

January 15, 1917 
 

 
Praise Team  Jason & Carrie Hildebrand 
Organist Melodie Spare 
Pianist  Mary Hildebrand 
Deacon of the Week  Vance Wendelburg 

Please silence all cell phones during the service. Thanks. 
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WORSHIP THROUGH PREPARATION 
Welcome and Happenings Pastor Isaac 
Greet One Another  
 
WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE 
Chorus  “More Love, More Power” 
Hymn #  “Holy, Holy, Holy” 
 
WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING AND MEDITATION 
Offertory  Jason & Carrie 
Congregation at Prayer 
Chorus  “Forever Reign” 
Chorus “In Christ Alone” 

Children may be excused for Children’s Church. 
There will be no Junior Church as Jill is attending 

the Pastors & Wives retreat. 

 
WORSHIP THROUGH INSTRUCTION  
Message Brandon Hoffman 

Project Belong Ministries 
 

WORSHIP THROUGH REMEMBRANCE 

Hymn # 16 “We Praise Thee, O God, Our Redeemer” 
Postlude 

 

Nursery – Room north of the sanctuary 11:00 a.m. 
for children from birth through age 2 

 

Children’s Church – Upstairs in southeast room 11:30 a.m. 
For children ages 3 – 5 

 

 

NAB Missionaries of the Week 
Calvin & Susanne Hohn 

Field Director, NAB Missions in Cameroon 
 

The Hohns serve in the critical role of leading and 
coordinating NAB missionary ministries in Cameroon. 
However, they are currently finishing up the second half 
of their year on home assignment. Calvin is traveling to 
many churches to give updates, and thank them for their 
support. Susanne and their daughters, Elianna and 
Ysabelle, are thoroughly enjoying many of the 
advantages of North America, like spending time with 
family. Pray that the second half of their home 
assignment would continue to be invigorating and 
renewing. 
 

CBC Missionaries of the Week 
Drs. Dennis & Nancy Palmer 

NAB - Cameroon 
 

SWA Pastor of the Week 
Dr. Dan Hamill 

Exc. Dir/CEO NABC 
 

Student of the Week 
Josie Zink 

Kansas State University, Manhattan, KS 
 
 

Pray for our President-Elect, his advisors, 
and those who will be taking office. 

 

 

Today 
Adult Sunday School in Fellowship Hall 10:00 a.m. 

A video study of Nehemiah by Matt Chandler 
 

This Week 
Ladies Bible Study – in fellowship hall Tue., 9:30 a.m. 
 

AWANA   Wed. 7:00 p.m. 
 

Plan Ahead 
“Circles” Sunday Jan. 22 

Deb Factor will be our special guest. She is from Dodge City, 
and is assisting us to launch “Circles” in Stafford County. 

 

Board Meetings Jan. 22 
 

Basket Dinner Jan. 25, 6:00 p.m. 
Annual Business Meeting Jan. 25, 7:00 p.m. 
 

“Circles” Simulation Event Feb. 6 
Calvary Echoes Concert at CBC Feb. 19, 7:00 p.m. 
 

Spring Break Mission Trip March 19 - 25 
We are planning to return to the Window Rock, Arizona area 
during spring break. If you are interested, contact Vance 
Wendelburg or Pastor Jim. 
 

 
 

Women’s Retreat at Cross Wind in Hesston April 7 & 8 
Glenda and Cindy are still taking applications. 

 

Sign-up Opportunities 
Stop by the table in the Gathering Area to sign-up for 
your personal access to Right Now Media. 
Ladies – Please check out the sign-up sheets on the 
fellowship hall bulletin board. Indicate where you can 
serve. 
 

CBC Website 
Check out our new website at cbcstafford.org.  



Attendance January 8 
Sunday School 66 
Worship Service 118 

Offering January 8 
Local Expenses $6,933.88 
Missions $1,223.62 

Attendance January 11 
AWANA Clubbers 31 
AWANA Staff 17 
 

Baby Shower Saturday, January 21, 10:30 a.m.  – There will 
be a baby shower for Emily Brensing at Taste and See. 

Please RSVP to Holly Brensing Ferguson. 
 
Food Bank News 
In December, the Food Bank served 45 households 
representing 79 adults and 48 children. Thanks for your 
generous support! Stafford Ministerial Alliance 
 

Thank You 
 

Bob and I would like to Thank You all for your many prayers, 
kind words, and encouragement during my sister Irene’s 
illness and after she passed. Thank you also for the cards 
and the pretty poinsettia plant sent to our home. Also, the 
phone calls and rides to the airport so I could go be with my 
sister in Arizona. We feel blessed to have such a group of 
loving, caring friends and supportive church family. In 
Christ’s Love, Vi & Bob Zimmerman 
 

To the most wonderful church family – Thank you for your 
thoughts and prayers before, during, and after the gall-
bladder surgery. Everything has gone extremely well with a 
rapid recovery. Thank you also for the lovely poinsettia. It’s 
a constant reminder of your love for God and others. Garry 
Baker 
 

Thanks so much for the lovely Christmas arrangement as 
well as the prayers, cards, phone calls, and words of 
encouragement during my recent surgery. Special thanks to 
Connie and Vangie for covering my Sunday School class. It’s 
wonderful to be part of such a close church family. 
Gratefully, Cindy Allen 

Thank You 
 

   With temperatures in the 80’s, it’s hardly seemed like 
Christmas; but we’re glad we’re not shoveling snow! 
   With extra ministry expenses this month, we’re so 
grateful for your faithful support! Thank-you so much! It’s 
been a month of ministering to deeply hurting people in 
the new church plant. Two of the new families received 
visiting parents from their home countries (Venezuela & 
El Salvador). The older dad from Venezuela was unable to 
get the medical attention he desperately needed before 
coming to the States with his wife. His wife and married 
daughter both prayed to receive Christ before Christmas. 
The man continued to get worse and his newly-saved 
daughter was able to lead him to the Lord. The next day 
he died! We had the funeral in their home. 
   Another older lady from Salvador was visiting her 
daughter. They were all at church and doing well on 
Sunday, but the older lady got sick and died on Christmas 
Day. We’re still helping them make those funeral 
arrangements, but are hoping many unsaved will attend 
(probably Jan. 2 or 3). We’d appreciate our prayers for 
these hurting people! 
   Antonio and Becky and the girls are still living with us, 
which makes it nice when they need help with the girls. 
We’re hoping to have a New Year’s Eve service (in 
Spanish) and hope that some unsaved friends and family 
will attend. May you each continue to walk close to Jesus 
all throughout the New Year! Love, Royce and Sue Baron 

 
Circles 
Continue to pray for “Circles.” It is an outreach 
ministry to those in poverty in Stafford County we 
hope to launch in 2017! 
 

 

 

 

Calvary Baptist Church 
 

Stafford, Kansas 
 

January 15, 2017 
 

 

Senior Pastor - Jim Dillon 

Youth Ministries - Isaac Burnett 

 
Pastor Jim’s Study 234-5449 

Church Office (Tue. - Fri. 8:00 -11:30 a.m.) 234-5327 
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